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The 10th Annual LBPSB Fun Run/Walk – An amazing event! 

 

Over 200 individual donors supported dozens of teams and crowds of participants in this year’s Fun Run. The 

weather was fabulous, and the joy of uniting for a great cause was inspiring. PEF was the recipient of over 

$10,000 in generous donations! Hats off to the 6 highest earner teams: ESD, PTU, Communications, Riverview 

Crew, Benjamin Frascarelli Family, & Killingbeck Family. Thank you to Club de Foot Montréal, and Sayona 

Inc for your generous sponsorship. And the winners are our LBPSB students and teachers! 

  
The PEF Board of Directors extends its heartfelt gratitude to the LBPSB community and the dedicated and 

talented Fun Run Committee members who devoted their time to organizing such a fun and successful event. 

Special thanks to the volunteer cheerers who celebrated our progress through the course with sweet 

encouragements and tambourines.  

http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca 
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